
 

 
 
 
 
12 February 2020  
 
 

Dear Parent/ Guardian 
 
As half-term approaches I would like to draw your attention to the attached advice issued 
by the Public Health Agency which should be followed by anyone who intends to travel to 
the destinations listed or has recently returned from these areas back to the UK. 
 
Wishing everyone an enjoyable half term break. Pupils return to school at the normal time 
on Tuesday 25 February. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
W E Thompson 
Headmaster 
 


